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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 

  

Mr. Bernard Fensterwald, Jr. 

Fensterwald, Bevan and Ohlhausen 

Attorneys At Law 

927 Fifteenth Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20005 

Dear Mr. Fensterwald: 

Reference is made to your letter of November 20% 

1969 with attachment relative to the request of Mr. Harold 

Weisberg for disclosure of certain documents which you 

have stated are in the possession of the Department. 

Please be advised that while we have noted and 

have given careful consideration to the statements in your 

letter we adhere to the views expressed in our prior 

communication. 

Sincerely, 

wim anes Aretuvidisnat 

Richard G. Kleindienst 

Deputy Attorney General


